6. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

6.1

6.2

6.3

6.4

CHRISTCHURCH MODEL YACHT CLUB — PROPOSED LEASE EXTENSION

Warwick Stephens, representing the Christchurch Model Yacht Club, addressed the Board in
support of the proposed lease arrangements as recommended in the staff report. He provided
a brief history of the club and its lease application and he thanked the Council staff for their
excellent support and assistance through this process.

The Board’s decision in relation to this matter is recorded in clause 1 of this report.
APPLICATION FOR FUNDING — CHRISTCHURCH ESTUARY ASSOCIATION

Murray Sim, representing the Christchurch Estuary Association, addressed the Board in support
of the Association’s request for funding towards reimbursement of legal expenses incurred in
the Environment Court case regarding public access at the Redcliffs foreshore. He provided
background information and requested that the Board consider approving funding to an amount
that it considered appropriate. In response to a question, Mr Sim acknowledged that the
Association had not received a formal account for legal fees, but had received an indication of
costs from its legal adviser.

The Board’s decision in relation to this matter is recorded in clause 12 of this report.

REQUEST FOR A TRAFFIC BYLAW AT FERRYMEAD

Bryan Lintott, representing the Ferrymead Heritage Park, addressed the Board with concerns
about undesirable and criminal behaviour on the roads leading to Ferrymead Heritage Park. He
sought the Board's support for the initiation of the process for establishing a traffic bylaw to
restrict traffic on Ferrymead Park Drive from 10pm until 6am each night.

The Board decided to request that Bryan Lintott and Council staff continue to work together to
seek a satisfactory resolution of this matter.

HEATHCOTE VALLEY RIDING SCHOOL

Kathryn Byfield and Aisjah Addison, representing the Heathcote Valley Riding School,
addressed the Board and requested its support in securing long-term horse grazing land in
Heathcote Valley.

The Board decided to request that staff report back on the issues raised in the deputation, with
the report to include the following:

1. Options for permanent grazing land for horses in Heathcote Valley.
2. Maps and/or diagrams that clearly identify the land in question.
3. Details of the proposed planting in the area and possible options for staging the planting

that may allow for permanent horse grazing.
4, Consideration of identified recreation needs for the Heathcote Valley area.

5. Consideration of a site visit for the Board.
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Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision.




